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US-Department 
a1msportation Indiana Division 	 575 North Pennsylvania Street, Room 254 

Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 Federal HIghway 
Administration 

June 3. 2011 

Mr. Jim Stark 
Deputy Commissioner 
Planning and Project Management 
100 North Senate Avenue 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 

In Reply Refer To: 
HDA-IN 

Dear Mr. Stark: 

We have completed our review ofAmendment #10-44 to the FY 2010-2013 Indiana Statewide 
Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) as initially transmitted by INDOT's letter dated via 
e-mail on May 27,2011. It is approved for inclusion into the STIP. 

If you have any questions, please call Joyce Newland, Planning Program Manager, at (317) 226­
5353 or e-mail at joyce.newland@dot.gov. 

Sincerely, 

z~~ 
~~.'-vuert F. Tally Jr., P.E. 

Attachment 
cc: transmitted by e-mail 
Jeanette Wilson. INDOT 
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